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Anniversaries 

Christan Lourey, Johanna Pater-Bakker. 
 

Thank You For Giving  
  Presbytery last week:  $624.20 
  Planned Giving May: $5432.60 
                     Pledged: $5563.00 
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Local Sunday Masses 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekday Masses 
Monday 6:                   7:30 a.m. St Pius X 
Tuesday 7:                  7:30 p.m. St Pius X 
Wednesday 8:            10 a.m. Dennington 
Thursday 9:               10 a.m. Mercy Place 
Friday 10:       9:15 a.m. St Pius X      
Saturday 11:                  10 a.m. St Pius X 

 

Confessions 
After Mass on Saturday mornings or when 
you can find Father Michael. No 
appointment necessary. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St John of God Food Stall 
St John of God Hospital Auxiliary is 
conducting a Sweet and Savoury Stall at 
Bunnings on Saturday 18 June from 10 
a.m. till 1 p.m.  Your support would be 
very much appreciated. 

 
MenALIVE Weekend, Hamilton 

Tonight (Saturday) in the foyer of the 
church Pasquale Mammone will be 
introducing the menALIVE weekend 
which will be held in Hamilton at St 
Mary’s Parish  on the 30 & 31 July. 
menALIVE is an opportunity to get 
together with others to renew faith in 
God,   and become an active force within 
the Church.   

 
Senior Parishioners’ Mass 

The next Mass for Senior Parishioners 
will be at Mercy Place on Thursday 9 
June at 10 a.m.  It will be followed by 
morning tea.  All welcome. 

 

 
St Vincent de Paul Collection 

There will be a leaving collection for St 
Vincent de Paul after Mass on this 
weekend. Donations of money, food and/or 
blankets  would be greatly appreciated. 
Thank you in advance for your generous 
support. 

 
Bishops’ Statement on Election 

The Australian Catholic Bishops 
Conference has released a statement 
regarding the upcoming federal election, 
“Voice for the Voiceless: A Statement by 
the Catholic Bishops of Australia on the 
Election” dated 16 May 2016. Further 
information, including a prayer for the 
election, is available from the ACBC 
website www.catholic.org.au 

 
Liturgy Formation 2016  

The Diocesan Liturgical Commission will 
be presenting Liturgy Formation sessions 
in the diocese in 2016 on Funeral Ministry, 
Formation for Lectors and the launch of the 
sacramental program, “Let the Children 
Come” - July 24 at Birchip Parish, August 7 
at Ararat Parish and August 21 at Hamilton 
Parish.   As this day includes the launch of 
“Let the Children Come”, all involved in the 
Parish Sacramental Programs are 
encouraged to attend.    More information 
is available from the diocesan website 
www.ballarat.catholic.org.au.   
 

 
 

 Mass Rosters Next Week 
Readers 

 

            6 p.m.   J. Osborne  
          10 a.m. A. Webster  
 

Prayers of the Faithful  
 

            6 p.m.        C. Taggart  
          10 a.m.    D. Webster  
                           

Ministers of Communion 

            6 p.m.   Pauline Haberfield 
   C. Murrihy 
   K. Johnson 
     J. Thornton 
    D. Pasco  
 10 a.m.        S. Malone 
   M. Healey 
   T. Patterson 
   D. Webster 
   Volunteer 

 Jesus 
We pray for universal 
solidarity, in the hearts  
of your people 
with the aged, homeless, 
forgotten and lonely. 
Help us to see each 
person as your creation 
and find ways to better 
serve them in our 
society. 
We pray for 
seminarians and 
novices, and all those 
entering religious life 
that they may have true 
spiritual guides who 
prepare them with your 
heart and mission. 
Amen 
 

Apostleship of Prayer 
 Pope Francis  


